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New York – Cargo Facility Charge Increase 
January 13, 2023 
 
 
World to/from USEC (New York)  
Effective January 10, 2023 
 
 
Dear Valued CMA CGM Customer, 
 
Due to increase in operational costs please note that the New York Cargo Facility Charge 
(CFC) has increased for all containers loading or discharging in New York port, regardless of 
whether the final destination is the port, a CY, store door, RIPI, IPI, RIPI/SDD or IPI/SDD 
destination, effective January 10, 2023. 
 
 
 The Amount of the Charge is: 
 
  USD 14 per 20’ 
  USD 28 per 40’ 
  USD 31.50 per 45’ 
   
 
** All applicable rates, surcharges, and rules, including, where applicable, mandatory pricing 
elements under EU commitments can be located in the applicable Governing Tariffs. 
. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding 
this change, please contact your local CMA CGM sales representative.  For current schedule 
activity please visit our website at www.cma-cgm.com. 
 
Best regards, 
CMA CGM (America) LLC 

1-877-556-6308 

http://www.cma-cgm.com/

